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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 3047 A:  Oppose

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) opposes this bill, which creates exception to drone
regulation to allow use of unmanned aircraft system capable of firing bullet or projectile in
certain circumstances.
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